
EEP CUP
It has been such a fantastic week! We hosted
more than 2000 students from 9 schools (BISM,
EBIS, HIA, MILS, MLS, TBS, GISC, BISC and HIA
West) to participate in EEP high-level
competitions. 
On Sunday, we enjoyed a fierce football
competition between under 12 and 14 football
teams. The 2nd day the competition was tougher
it included under 16 boys and girls football teams.
The battle didn't end there, the basketball games
were on fire, at the end of the day parents
surrounded the basketball court cheering the
players which gave our under 16 girl’s team great
energy to play harder and show incredible
basketball skills. 
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On Wednesday, all teams got
together at Hayah school for athletics
and the day was filled with talent.
Last, but not least, on the last day of
the EEP Cup swimmers showed
excellent talent in the swimming
competition that was held at the
BISM swimming pool.
We are incredibly pleased with all
teams for playing to the rules and in a
spirit of good sportsmanship!
Congratulations to our students for
winning so many cups. Special
mention to the PE department who
spent so much time coaching and
participating in after-school and
weekend competitions with our
students. It couldn't have happened
without the commitment and effort
of each and every one of our PE
Department.



BISM BOOK WEEK
From the 5th to the 9th of March, BISM
celebrated Book Week. Children across
Primary took part in various activities
throughout the week and ended it in
style on Thursday with a dress up day. 

It was amazing to see lots of incredibly
creative work being produced in every
class, reflecting our children’s love of
reading! Many thanks to the children that
kindly sent in books to be donated, you
are certainly making a difference! Well
done to those children that used their
creative skills to produce amazing posters
during the half term break advertising the
week itself. 

Activities throughout the week included
writing book reviews recommending
their favourite books, children designing
and making their own bookmarks, create
their own fiction and non-fiction mini
books and of course children also got to
dress up as their favourite book
characters and join in a parade showing
off their beautiful costumes. We had
some fantastic costumes and were very
pleased to see so many of them were
homemade, what a great way to get
involved at home! Thank you to everyone
who participated, including adults.
Special mention to Miss Karen who
completed a reading marathon on dress
up day, visiting so many classes to read
her favourite story!

We hope that you enjoy seeing some
photos from our fantastic week!
Remember, Book Week may be over, but
a child’s love of reading is forever.

“The more that you read, the more things
you will know. The more you learn, the
more places you’ll go.” – Dr. Seuss


